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?24 College Street Presbyterian Church.

College Street Auxiliary W. P. A. S.

OFFICERS FOR 1896.

Mrs. Gilray. 
Mrs. Adams. 
Mrs. Rhind. 
Mrs. McLennan 
Miss E. Clark. 
Mrs. Gardner.

President 
1st Vice-President 
2nd Vice-President 
3rd Vice-President 
Secretary 
Treasurer ..
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At the close of this the eighth year we report a mem­
bership of 52, being a slight increase over last year.

Average attendance during the year, 25.
Several interesting meetings have been held during 

the past year. Mrs. Ball addressed the Annual Meeting 
last January.

In March an open meeting was held, when Mrs. 
McCarthy, qf the C. I. M., spoke of their work in that 
field. Refreshments ' were afterwards served and a 
happy time was spent.

Mr. Stevens addressed the Thank-offering meeting in 
October, and, in December. Miss McWilliams, lately 
returned from India, addressed an open meeting in the 
church.

A quantity of clothing and a small sum in cash were 
sent (last September) to the Indians on the Okanese 
reserve.

We still extend the invitation to all the women in the 
congregation to join us in this good work.

“ Let us work while it is day, for the night cometh 
when no man can work.”

;

Elsie C. Clark,
Secretary.

January 16th, 1895.4
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